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Oregon is aging.  In our small community we feel it very acutely as our median age is 

75.  We started an Aging in Place and Preparing for End of Life project a year ago.  

We have had presentations on various aspects of aging and have researched 

services for the elderly in our rural community.  We found Tillamook County has 

limited resources and they are not coordinated.  Having a state wide plan would 

provide a framework for our local efforts.  Please support HB3497. 


